
 

Notice: August 4th, 2021 

BOIL WATER ADVISORY LIFTED & OTHER UPDATES 
 

 

 

Hey Sherkston Owners! 

 

Boil Water Advisory Lifted 

We are happy to announce that the boil water advisory has been lifted and as a 

result, Boston Pizza and the cafe are open. We thank you for your patience during 

this situation! 

 

Garbage Depots 

Our garbage truck is experiencing mechanical issues which we are working 

through. In the meantime, we ask that you please do not dispose of garbage in the 

resort depots if they are full. Please do not put garbage on the ground inside the 

depots as this attracts critters and of course, won't look or smell too good! 

 

There are green dumpster bins near the soccer field with additional bins on the 

way. We ask that you use those as necessary while we work to get the garbage 

truck up and running. 
 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to us! 

 

- Sherkston Shores Beach Resort & Campground 
 

 


